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A Little About Me...

My name Jake . My birthday 
is December 1, 1992. My nickname 
is Vince. I was born and raised in 
Menlo Park. I have one sister. 
Something you should know about 
me - I am fun!!! I am funny, happy, 
and I am always excited about 
something. What people love most 
about me is my sense of humor.

I’m really good at driving my power 
chair. The best thing about my chair 
is that it’s fast. You can usually find 
me at home checking my email and 
Facebook. My postings on Facebook 
would most likely say - what’s up!  If 
I’ve got money to blow, I’m most 
likely to buy a train trip to San 
Francisco.

I like to hang out with my friends 
and you can most likely find us at the 
movies or at the Franklin Street Café. 
I don’t like it when I am alone. I am 
so not into math. I am so into riding 

my bike. I love swimming because I 
like the warm water. I’m most 
interested in wildlife. I like to watch 
Wildlife movies. I’m most likely to 
google/surf the net for wolves. 
People may not know that I write 
short stories.

My favorite movie is Finding Nemo. 
My favorite read is Peter and the 
Shadow Thieves because of the 
characters. The one thing I am so not 
scared to do is listen to loud music. If 
you turned on my iPod or CD player, 
my playlist would include Bob 
Marley. My favorite foods are pizza, 
spaghetti, and toast. My favorite 
place to go is downtown Redwood 
City. 

What really makes me laugh to the 
point of almost peeing in my pants is 
when my cow clock Moo’s and 
people get startled. The best thing 
that ever happened to me - dad 
bought me a car. I can’t live without 
my dad. When I get home I love to 
sit out on my deck. If I could only 

wear one piece of clothing for the 
rest of my life it would be my vest. 

This year I am going to attend the 
bridge school concert! In the past 
year, I am really proud that I worked 
with Ayelet, a speech language 
pathologist. 

MY NEW CAR!

JAKE W.

BIKING HIGHWAY 4 WITH BEATRICE AND DAD

  SWIMMING AT MARKLEEVILLE 
HOTSPRINGS




